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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

26.           Favor DeLlora  Ellis-Gant The Los Angeles County African American Employees Association is in full 
support of this motion and will promote the action of the board on our social 
media platforms. As this issue is dear to our community, LACAAEA is a 
participating sponsor at the Safe Passage & Backpack Drive scheduled to be 
held at 7020 S. Figueroa, LA on Saturday, August 10th, 2024.  We have 
partnered with Forgotten Children, Inc. a nonprofit focused on reducing 
human trafficking. 

Patricia  McAllister My name is Patricia McAllister.It is apparent that the Board of Supervisors 
support child trafficking, due to the fact that the Board sent out an email 
asking illegal alien border crossers to come to LA County to work. Many of 
those migrants have not been vetted, and they are possibly child traffickers.
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